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It is also a perfect time to share any ideas, 

concerns or comments with your child's key-

worker.  

Baby Room is inviting all 

its Parents for a meeting 

with their child’s keyworker 

on 17th and 18th February. 

Pre-School advises par-

ents to book a time with 

Steph.  

The meetings are a great opportunity to look 

through your child's Learning Journey Book 

and see how your child has developed at  

the nursery.  

The new year has 
brought a few changes 
in the staffing. We have 
welcomed some new 
staff and some of the 
current staff have been 
moved around to dif-
ferent rooms.  

Toddlers: Emily has 

joined the room from 

Babies. 

Club: Tania has moved from Pre-

School to become Club’s Room 

Leader, while Derya is still the 

Club’s Manager. Maria and Nikky 

are part of Club as well and Ana is 

dividing her time between Admin 

work and the Club.  

Pre-School: Steph is 

the new Room Leader, 

Blandine has joined 

the room from Tod-

dlers and Candy has 

joined the team. 

Half Term is due on 15.02.2016. If par-
ents need a place in our Holiday Club, 
please speak to the Club’s Manager, 
Derya, or call 07432641271. 

If the child’s information 

has changed (i.e. ad-

dress, phone number, 

etc.), please let the man-

agement or your child’s 

Room Leader know as 

soon as possible. I
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Update 

Toddlers will be holding meetings begin-

ning  on 15th February. Please make an 

appointment with the Room Leader. 

The Menus for Lunch and 

Tea times will be displayed 

everyday on the Kitchen 

Door, for all parents to read.  



BRINNNG! BRINNNG! 

If your child does not need to be col-

lected from school or is not attending 

the Club, please let the staff know by 

calling 07432641271. 

Events: 

We will be celebrating Chinese 

New Year (8th Feb), Pancake 

Day (9th Feb), Valentine’s Day 

(14th Feb), with activities for 

all the children in the Nursery 

that will be displayed in each 

room. 

www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

The After School Club will 

be encouraging the children 

to learn a different lan-

guage every two weeks. It 

will  consist of simple 

words/numbers/simple sen-

tences. Over the last two 

weeks we have been learning 

Italian. We encourage all 

parents who speak a differ-

ent language to  come to 

Club and teach the children. 

Grazie mile! 

Baby Room is exploring the world 

of Gruffalo. They are learning 

the names of all the animals 

and building a mural with pic-

tures of the animals decorated 

with different colours and ma-

terials. 


